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HOME PEST CONTROL SPRAY

READY TO USE

For the control for Ants, Mites, Crickets, Millipedes,
Cockroaches and many other Household Pests.

2 L

DOMESTIC 

Guarantee:
Diazinon  1%

REG. NO. 18388 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER          WARNING

POISON        FLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED
P.O. BOX 1050, SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG    TORONTO   MONTREAL  MONCTON

HOME PEST CONTROL SPRAY

DIRECTIONS;  Do not apply directly to carpets or floor coverings
as damage may occur.  Home Pest Control Spray will control many
household and area pests.  Apply as a coarse spray or paint bush
application to infested places such as in crevices, cracks,
exposed surfaces, behind and around areas where insects hide,
(cabinets, sinks, stoves, refrigerators, water pipes and tanks). 
Apply to area where insects can gain entry into households such
as around window and door frames and sills and along baseboards
adjacent to them.  Repeat if reinfestation occurs.

FOR DWELLINGS AND INFESTED AREAS; For control of Cluster Fly,
Clover Mite, Carpet Beetles, Earwigs, Ant Crickets, Fleas,



Cockroaches, Brown Dog Ticks, Silverfish and Sow Bugs spot treat
infested areas where needed.  Do not apply to animals or humans.
Change bedding after treatment.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep away from
heat and open flames.  Do not use near or in areas where food,
food products, feed or cooking utensils are stored.  Do not use
in any area where food may be exposed.  In homes or dwellings,
remove or cover all exposed food and cooking utensils before
spraying.  Thoroughly  wash all surfaces that might contract food
before reuse.  Solvent used in product is a petroleum distillate. 
Avoid spraying plastics, asphalt and rubber materials.  Harmful
if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin and clothing.  Do not reuse container.  Dispose
of empty container in household garbage.

FIRST AID; Contains Petroleum Distillates.  If swallowed DO NOT
INDUCE VOMITING.  Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  Obtain medical attention immediately.  If in eyes, flush
with fresh water and obtain medical attention.  If on skin, wash
with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGY; Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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